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	St. Mary’s Primary and Pre-school Newsletter (7)
	16th December 2024

	SCHOOL MISSION STATEMENT
We come together as Saint Mary’s family, to learn, share our faith and do our best, to follow in the footsteps of Jesus.
THIS ACADEMIC YEAR SO FAR………………. 
[bookmark: _Hlk185237679]It’s been a very busy term with lots of achievements. Well done to all the children for all their hard work and enthusiasm. As well as all their fantastic curriculum learning, what else have we done so far this year …….. 

Yrs 1 and 2 - swimming lessons.
PNE in every week for PE.
Little Voices in every week for drama.
Open the Book bible stories team in regularly.
Jeans for Genes Day.
School council meetings.
Sports competitions.
Fantastic Book Award Launch. 
Macmillan Coffee Morning.
EYFS trip to Beacon Fell.
Seed collecting with Chipping in Bloom.
Yrs 4/5/ 6 trip to Winmarleigh.
Crucial Crew Child Safety Event at Stonyhurst.
Scholastic Book Fair.
Harvest Donations given out to community.
Penalty shoot out at PNE.
Pumpkin Carving Competition.

	
Diwali Celebrations.
Halloween Party.
Piano lessons with Miss Ferrarin.
Mad Science Workshop.
Yr 5 to Longridge High for a taster morning.
World Science Day activities.
STEM activities for yrs 4/5/6 – civil engineering, mechanical engineering, environmental and process engineering. 
Children In Need.
Fire Service talking to KS1/2 children about fire safety. 
Nativity Service. 
Christmas Fair at the village hall.
Blackburn Cathedral visit for yrs 4/5/6.
A Victorian Christmas at Judges Lodges. 
Elf Run for Brian House Hospice. 
Christmas Experience at St. Bart’s.
Cinderella Panto at Blackburn.
Christmas Jumper Day.
EYFS stay and play.
Christmas Dinner and Party. 
Carol Concert.  


	What’s Happening?
	16th December 2024


Dates for your diary……

Mass in Church – Thursday, 19th Dec at 9.30 am  


Christmas Plans so far ………

Christmas Dinner and Party – 18th Dec (party clothes)
Carol Concert in the school hall – 19th Dec at 1.30pm

Break up for Christmas – Thursday, 19th December after the Carol Concert finishes at approx. 2.30pm.  


On behalf of all the staff, I would like to wish you all a wonderful Christmas and a very Happy New Year. Thankyou for all your support over the last term. We have an amazing team of children, parents and staff who work tirelessly together to provide an ethos of love and kindness and we are all very lucky to be part of such a wonderful school. We look forward to welcoming you all back on January, 6th. 
Much love and warm wishes, Mrs. Morris and all the school staff.  
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